TOWN OF NATICK

NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS 01760



POLICE DEPARTMENT

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

20 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760 Phone: 508-647-9511

Fax: 508-647-9509

Interoffice Memorandum

Date:

November 5, 2018

To:

Amy Mistrot, Chair Board of Selectmen

From:

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

RE:

Provisional Sergeant

If you recall I approached the Board of Selectmen several months ago with discussions related to promoting a Provisional Sergeant in order to fill temporary vacancies due to extended illness, military assignment and personnel decisions. We have been able to work our way through many of these situations and these supervisors have returned. However, we do have one positon I wish to fill.

I request that as Appointing Authority for the Natick Police Department that you would approve the Provisional Appointment of Officer Scott Lacerra to Police Sergeant. This appointment is Provisional as we do not have an active list. Upon establishment of an active list this appointment would be voided.

It there are any questions I would be happy to answer them.

Respectfully,

James G. Hicks Chief of Police

cc: Melissa Malone

Lt. Fitzpatrick

Lt. Rossi